
  

BINGO IS BACK!!!!!  

 
After taking the summer off, Bingo is 

back at Queen’s Landing!  
 

 
Join your fellow Bingo enthusiasts for lively fun 

and a good time—maybe even win some 
cash$$$  

 

Feel free to bring snacks and beverages  
 

SEPTEMBER 20 AT 7:00 pm  

IN THE CHESTER ROOM  
 

Games will continue every 3rd Friday at 7:00 pm in the Chester 
Room  

 


